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The Oregon Flora Program at Oregon State University is a valuable resource that 

documents the diversity of our native flora and presents the information in a 

searchable database that we use quite regularly at our nursery business helping 

customers, writing plant descriptions for our labels and website entries, and personal 

enjoyment while hiking or planning an outing into our wonderful Oregon natural 

areas. This program represents thousands of hours from so many dedicated people 

that it deserves to have a source of stable funding to survive and thrive. 


